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REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 

  
6 June 2023 

Dear Ms Meynell, 
  
2022/5335/P:  58A Redington Road – object 
 
The proposal for four garden buildings does not take account of any of the Redington 
Frognal Neighbourhood Plan policies. 
 
The following are relevant: 
 

SD 1 i, ii, iii, v, vi, vii 
SD 4 vii, viii 
SD 5 iii and vii 
BGI 1  
BGI 2. 
 

It would be useful, therefore, if the enclosures were to be surrounded by and covered with 
vegetation.  This would lessen the noise, help with natural cooling, provide some wildlife 
habitat and filter air particulates.  A side hedge would also help. 
 
As the application stands, it is not compliant with the Neighbourhood Plan, although it is 
capable of conformity subject to consideration of the relevant Neighbourhood Plan policies. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Nancy Mayo 

 
Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
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